
Year 3 
Parents information meeting 

2024-25



Assistant Head – Ms Lodhia
Year Group Leader –Miss Lockhart

Beech class- Ms Clairmont
Ash class- Mrs Carpenter
Alder class- Mrs Sobany 

and Ms Lodhia
Aspen class- Ms Masooma
Birch class- Miss Lockhart



• We have high expectons of our children in 
and outside of schoool.

• To listen carefully and engage in learning
• To walk sensibly and quietly around the 

school
• To speak respectfully to each other
• We expect all children to try their best and 

attempt tasks independently before 
asking for support

• To always respect school property and 
others around the school



We follow a clear traffic light system that encourages children 
to model good conduct and behaviour.
• At the start of the day, each child begins on green.
• If a child misbehaves or breaks one of the classroom rules, 

they receive a verbal warning.
• If this is repeated again, the child is now moved down to 

amber. Should they repeat it, another verbal warning is 
given, reminding them of our values and their conduct. 

If this is repeated again, then the child is now moved down to 
red. They will need to visit the reflection room at lunchtime, 
where a sheet is filled out with the learning mentors who will 
discuss their behaviour with them and provide support. 





8.00 am : Breakfast Club

8.30-8.45 am: Gates Open, children can 
start school between this time.

8.30-8.45: Soft Start

8.45: Electronic registration



Reading not only opens doors to new worlds but 
also enhances our language skills.

It is the single greatest indicator of future success.



We have lots of exciting school trips this year including

Museum of London
(Birch= 30th September Aspen and Beech = 4th November 

Alder and Ash 9th November)
The Barbican

(14th November 2024)
Pizza Express
Birdwatching

We need lots of parent volunteers to come on the trips!



LbQ (learning by questions)
My Maths
Spelling Shed
Bug Club
Google Classroom



On Google 

Classroom you 

will find messages 

and some 

classwork on the 

‘Stream’

On Google 

Classroom you 

will find home 

learning tasks on 

the ‘Classwork’



Each week we will post a document with all the 

information for the home learning for that week.

Children 

should read 

a book 

every day 

(this can be 

a book on 

Bug Club or 

Oxford 

Owls)  and 

practice 

thier 

timestables 

on 

TTRockstars 

every day.

Children 

should read 

go on My 

Maths, LbQ 

and Spelling 

Shed every 

weekend.























First log in

(school portal)

Second log in

(individual child)



















We have an active and enthusiastic PTA team which began 
in September last year.

Aims of the PTA
Support the school to help provide a wider and richer 

experience for pupils.
To help to develop the school community by organising 

activities.
To help raise money for the school to support extra-

curricular activities, equipment and events. 



Some of our events last year.
We hope to do even more this year. 

We also bought playground equipment and collected over 500 books for the classroom. 



Please sign up for Easyfundraising and download the Easyfundraising app. 
Every time you spend money on certain websites, the school will be given a small 

percentage of this. This doesn’t cost you anything. 



All of you are automatically members of the PTA as you are 
a parent/carer at the school. Come along to events or get 

involved in helping out!
Be a member of our committee - the committee are the core 

group who plan and organise events. There have space for 
12 members on the committee. Last year we only had 8 

volunteer so we are always looking for more! 
We will be holding our annual meeting in a couple of weeks. 

Look out for the date.

Please sign up now at the sign-up sheet at the back of the 
hall or email:

lathompta@alfederation.com
(feel free to take a pic of this email address)

mailto:lathompta@alfederation.com



